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SYNOPSIS.  The new post-incident reporting system for UK dams has been 
active since January 2007.  This paper aims to review the progress made 
under this system of incident reporting and investigation.  The areas for 
discussion include the completeness of reporting, dam characteristics 
information, the use of the annual reports and bulletins for reporting to the 
reservoir industry, and the likely impact of regulatory change which will 
lead to mandatory incident reporting. 
 


